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Don't Drive by Yourself(ie)!

We know it's only March, but we're gearing up for our favorite month of the year, CommuteInfo Commute 
Options Awareness Month! Held every May, it's a chance to recalibrate and learn more about options that 
may work for you! This spring, we hope you'll join in the fun by submitting a selfie, video, or story depicting 
what you enjoy about your commute. Help us spread the word! Submissions can be sent to 
commuteinfo@spcregion.org.
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Find Your Pot of Gold with CommuteInfo

Looking to find a pot of gold this St. Patrick's Day? By sharing rides 
to work or school commuters can find and even add to their own 
pots of gold.

Transit, carpools, and vanpools provide a way for people to get to 
and from common destinations while sharing the costs of gas, 
parking, and tolls.

Find your pot of gold this March by visiting commuteinfo.org or 
calling 1-888-819-6110.

Outreach & Events

If you are interested in having CommuteInfo at your community/employee event or meeting, or if you would like 
additional information, please contact us at commuteinfo@spcregion.org.

Operating a customer-focused full service commuting options resource center, running the region's vanpool and 
carpool programs, and facilitating the forum for coordinating regional ridesharing efforts--SPC's CommuteInfo 

Program is the regional one stop shop for ridesharing services.

The Southwestern Pennsylvania Commission (SPC) hereby gives public notice that it is the policy of the Commission to assure full compliance with 
Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987, Executive Order 12898 on Environmental Justice, and related 
statutes and regulations in all programs and activities. Title VI and other related statutes require that no person in the United States of America 
shall, on the grounds of race, color, sex, national origin, age, or disability, be excluded from the participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be 
otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity for which SPC receives federal financial assistance. Any person who believes 
they have been aggrieved by an unlawful discriminatory practice by SPC under Title VI has a right to file a formal complaint with the Commission. 
Any such complaint must be in writing and filed with SPC’s Title VI Coordinator within one hundred eighty (180) days following the date of the 
alleged discriminatory occurrence. For more information, or to obtain a Title VI Discrimination Complaint Form, please see our website at: 
www.spcregion.org or call 412-391-5590.




